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Please kindly find below Akfen Holding's announcement regarding Akfen Energy Holding’s share 

acquisition: 

 

Our subsidiary Akfen Enerji Yatırımları Holding A.Ş. (“Akfen Energy Holding”) has acquired 50% stake 

in Adana İpekyolu Enerji Üretim Sanayi ve Ticaret Anonim Şirketi (“Adana Ipekyolu”) at the 

company’s extraordinary general meeting on 22 November 2013 through a commitment of 

TL50,625,000 at the paid-in capital increase, where the other shareholders did not make use of their 

preemptive rights. Adana Ipekyolu has a license application at the Energy Market Regulatory 

Authority (EMRA) at evaluation stage for the Sedef II thermal energy power plant in 

Yumurtalık/Adana, which has an installed capacity of 615 MWm-600 MWe. 

 

 

 
We hereby state that the above clarifications are in compliance with the principles set forth in the Decree No 54 Series No VIII of the 

Capital Market Board, that it fully reflects the information we have received in this respect, that the information is compliant with the 

books, records and our documents, that we have accomplished our best in order to obtain the accurate and correct information, and that 

we are responsible for this clarification hereby.  
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For further information please e-mail to investorrelations@akfen.com.tr 
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